Temporary Punggol Office Closure

We would like to inform all residents that our Punggol Office at Block
603 Punggol Road is temporarily closed until further notice. All
operations remain fully functional and our service counter at Block
604 MPH will continue to serve residents for inquiries, assistance,

and transactions.

Please note that while cash transactions are accepted at our service
counter at Block 604 Punggol Road MPH, we encourage electronic

payment methods such as:

1.Kiosk payment (SAM or AXS machine)
2.Internet Banking (DBS, OCBC, UOB or Standard Chartered)

Additionally, our Pasir Ris office is not affected and remains open
for all services. For maintenance and service inquiries, please

continue to reach out to us:

@ 6585 4938 / 6590 9500

pasirris@prpg-tc.org.sg / punggol@prpg-tc.org.sg
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